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The Dyer Cup and the Appleby Vase, Men Singles commenced on Thursday 2nd February with 

preliminary rounds, followed by both men and ladies s singles on Friday 3rd reaching the Semis on Sunday 
morning of 5th   February. Unfortunately, as the weather was very, very windy the finals were re-scheduled 

for Wednesday morning the 8th February. 

The Club Singles Champions in the Ladies Final, Appleby Vase was Siobhan Herrity over Mandy Harris 
with Ken Richardson winning over John Fitzgerald in the Men’s Final, Dyer Cup.  

 

The CAA Men and Ladies Pairs started in 2016 on 25th November and continued until the planned Semi Finals 

and Finals on 4th December. Unfortunately, because of weather and unavailability of finalists the final was not 
played until 10th February.  Both Men and Ladies put forward eleven teams with John Fitzgerald and Bryan 

Thompson (ALBC) winning the Men’s over Alan DeBoer (John Dedman. (Indalo) In the Ladies Mo DeBoer 

and Doreen Hall (Indalo) over Sylvia Pritchard and Pat Deacon 
 

The Parsons Trophy and Jackson Cup. These competitions took place during a good patch of  sunny 

weather from  Thursday the 23rd  until the Finals  on Sunday 26th February. The Jackson Cup was won by 

Siobhan Herrity and Eileen Phoenix. Parsons Trophy was won by John Fizgerald and Graham Patrick. 

  

This month were our regular visitors from the France, Perigord B.C thoroughly enjoyed 

themselves playing in the various club competitions and roll ups. We also had to two very 

pleasant days competing against them on the 9th and12th of February.    

 

The Spring Handicap Triples commenced on the 9th January and played Monday afternoons. 

During that period of eight planned dates the best four individual total scores were totted up. 

These were then drawn into two triples to play in the Final on  3rd March. This will be reported on 

next month. 

 

The CAA 11 a Side commenced on 10th January  and will when completed in March will be 

reported on. 
 

The CAA  Rinks at  Cabrera from 16th  until the 19th February was cancelled this year because of 

bad weather 

 

Finally, please note that all full reports and photographs will be found on our websites 

www.bowlingalmeria.com 
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